
Report of Executive Director for August 2019

 Weekly updates to membership

 Job posting updates on MRPA web site

 Posting job advertisements in Memberzone/website
 Fall workshop parks sessions

 Fall workshop sessions and registration

 Opened fall workshop registration

 August board meeting

 Golf promotional emails

 CSED monthly call

 Processing ticket payments

 Meeting with Kristin (NRPA CEO), Jen and Karyn

 RJ Thomas about 2020 delegate gift

 Karyn and Jen planning September board meeting

 Worked with Erica on September SMART meeting

Submitted to MRPA Board
September 1, 2019
Deb Smith, Executive Director


